

October 23, 2019

Mayor Nelson Santos Town of Kingsville 2021 Division Road N. Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9

**Dear Mayor Santos:** 

RE: LAS Natural Gas Program - 2017-18 Period Reserve Fund Rebate

LAS is pleased to announce a rebate to all LAS Natural Gas Program members. The amount being rebated back to your municipality is \$4,644.37.

This amount represents your municipality's proportionate share of the \$2.0 million reserve fund surplus that is being returned to program members that had accounts enrolled in the LAS Natural Gas Program during the 2017-18 program year (November 1, 2017 - October 31, 2018).

A copy of this letter and the cheque for your municipality has been sent to the designated LAS program contact (see CC below).

Your municipality's share of the program reserve fund was calculated using actual consumption data for all accounts enrolled in the LAS program for the period. The consumption data was aggregated at the organizational level and the payment amount is based on your proportionate share of the total LAS program volume.

We look forward to your continued involvement in this valuable program. Should you have any questions please contact Eleonore Schneider, LAS Program Manager at ext. 320 or at <a href="mailto:eschneider@amo.on.ca">eschneider@amo.on.ca</a>.

Sincerely,

Judy Dezell Director

CC: Ryan McLeod, Director, Financial Services/Treasurer